
QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK September 2018
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 23 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in September from 890 attended appointments with a doctor or Nurse (2.6% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 19 Patients said they were Extremely likely (83%)
· 2 Patients said Likely (9%)
· 1 Neither Likely or Unlikely (4%)
· 1 Don’t know(4%)
	We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you.
Comments Received from August were:
· Always very friendly and helpful

· Welcome change from our previous surgery; friendly and helpful reception staff and efficient Nurse Practitioner

· I always have received a good service

· All staff are so friendly, always can expect good service.  Been a patient for 61 years.

· This is a brilliant medical centre, everything we need is here

· Very helpful and friendly already, no need to improve on the service

· Doctors, Receptionist and Pharmacy always courteous

· Always a first class service from the practice

· The pharmacy service is second to none and the pharmacy ladies are marvellous.  In fact all the staff are marvellous.
Things we Could Improve on

· The Medical Centre runs very efficiently with helpful staff.  However, there are occasions the pharmacy needs to be able to sell medicine.  Unfortunately we do not have the licence or the right to sell medication over the counter.  As part of our contract we are only allowed to dispense prescribed drugs.  There are three shops in the village that sell medication should you need non-prescribed medication.
· One late night surgery a month, to help those working.  We have a Saturday morning surgery every week to assist those that work during the week.  We are also part of the Bridgwater Bay Federation and evening appointments are available at other surgeries in Bridgwater during each week that we are able to book through our receptionists.  The doctor at the other surgery will have access to your notes during your appointment only so will be able to discuss ongoing issues.  If you would like to book one of these appointments, please talk to our receptionists.
· Never run on time.  Good service when seen by GP.  We apologise that you have never been seen on time.  We all try very hard to make sure you are seen at your correct appointment time; however this is not always possible due to the occasional walk-in emergency or previous patients needing a little more time with their GP than the appointment time.  In these cases we try to encourage patients to book a double appointment so as not to hold up other patients.  We would also suggest you try to book your appointment in advance at the start of a clinic if time is important.

This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings quarterly.

	



